To whom it may concern,

I write to oppose the Federal Parliament’s plans to override the Northern Territory’s
rights to oppose a Nuclear Waste Dump in their state. This legislation is not necessary,
not wanted, and reeks of a fascist push to centralize power, where the common Australian
will have no voice. Furthermore, this plan is seemingly being pushed through with out
consultation with the Northern Territory government, traditional Aboriginal landowners,
or those on the transport routes.

[ once believed that a government body, was elected democratically to reflect the
aspirations and concerns of the people they were to represent. If this legislation goes
through, then the values of our country will be corrupted forever, giving way to
international pressure, fear, and economic justification, rather than the health, freedom
and well being of our country.

I hope the weight of your role in the outcome of this enquiry hangs heavily on your head,
and that you are compelled to make the responsible decision for our time on the planet,
and our children’s time upon the planet.

The ramifications of allowing a “no choice,” situation in the Northern Territory in regards
to Nuclear Waste, would attract the worlds waste to our shores, and encourage the
Nuclear Industry to increase production, rather than look for more sustainable
alternatives.

Please act on behalf of our lives, and quality of life.

Thankyou,

Sincerely;
Neylan Lisa Aykut.






